
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

10. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S UPDATE (Cont’d) 
 
 YOUTH IN LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONFERENCE 4-7 JULY 2004 
 
 The Board resolved to fund the attendance of two community representatives at the Youth in Local 

Government Conference 2004, with the cost of $1,300 to be met from the Board’s 2003/04 
Discretionary funding. 

 
 


